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Dear Belvedere family members, 

 

Good morning brothers and sisters! 

 

This is a reminder that this Sunday May 19th, there will be a Sunday School Tag Sale at Belvedere 

Training Center after service. We welcome all good condition donations for sale. Please bring your 

donation items on Sunday morning of the 19th. 

 

We greatly appreciate your support. All sale will help fund the activities at Sunday School. We look 

forward to seeing you on Sunday, May 19th! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Belvedere Sunday School Staff 

 

    
 

Visit and support our sister organizations and events. 

 

   
 

 


